
Uniform Appraisal Dataset Redesign Moving Forward

Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac (the GSEs) and industry partners conƟ nue to work on the UAD redesign. 
This extensive project is a mulƟ -year joint eff ort to update the dataset and replace exisƟ ng appraisal 
forms with a dynamic appraisal report.

AŌ er years of consultaƟ on with Fannie and Freddie, the SFREP development team is currently hard at 
work on this important project. Beta tesƟ ng and iniƟ al release are sƟ ll a long way off , but rest assured 
we will be ready. Although subject to change, the Ɵ meline below gives a current esƟ mated Ɵ me for 
compleƟ on. Visit Fannie Mae’s website for current informaƟ on.


